
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

March 1, 2012 

 

 

 

To Whom It Many Concern 

 

 

In May 2012 HDS Graphics Group Inc. retained the services of PL Ontario Energy 

Initiatives to provide a building energy audit as well as complete and submit applications 

and site visits relating to our HVAC grant.   

 

The PL representatives were professional and worked hard to maximize our potential 

refund and I would highly recommend them.   

 

Regards, 

 

 

Lenore Scott 

HDS Graphics Group Inc. 

905-470-7121 Ext. 222 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 


